
   

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To qualify, the Grade 12 student: 

• Must currently be enrolled in high school or 

live in the City of Mississauga. 

• must complete the application available at 

www.peo-mc.ca or in your guidance office. 

• must be able to provide proof that they will be 

attending an engineering faculty in the 

province of Ontario accredited by the 

Canadian Engineering Accreditation Board 

(CEAB). 

  

 

The scholarship will be awarded based on a 

combination of academics, extracurricular 

activities, community service and interest in 

pursuing a career in engineering as a licensed 

Professional Engineer. 

 
Completed applications, as well as transcripts, 

acceptance letters, and contact information for 

your references, must be received no later than 

Friday, August 9, 2024, at 11:59 pm. 

uhamad.khan@peo-mc.ca | www.peo-mc.ca 
 

ENGINEERING 
SCHOLARSHIPS 
2024 

The Mississauga Chapter of Professional 
Engineers Ontario (PEO) is proud to offer three 
(3) scholarships of $500 each to high school 
students applying to university engineering 
programs for the fall 2024 term. 

FORGE AHEAD  

BECOME AN ENGINEER! 

For more info, please contact: 
Satiendra Jagoo, P.Eng., Chair-Scholarship Committee, PEO-Mississauga Chapter Board 

satiendra.jagoo@peo-mc.ca | www.peo-mc.ca 
 

http://www.peo-mc.ca/

